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Pawnee City Council discusses damage reports

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Council met with Pawnee County Sheriff Braden
Lang Monday evening to discuss damage to city property including an alley and
yard by the water tower caused by kids on 4 - wheelers.

Sheriff Lang said he has talked with the kids and parents about the situation. If it
continues and reaches the point citations are issued, those citations would go to
the parents.

The Council also approved a $650 donation to the Pawnee City High School Trap
Team and increasing the credit on the water bill for the Fairview Golf Course to
$1,000. A $500 donation was also approved toward the Chamber of Commerce
Fireworks show.

Council members also approved the appointment of Corey Hatfield to a two-year
term on the Planning Commission.
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